February 24, 2022


Deborah Levi
Director of Special Litigation
Maryland Office of the Public Defender

Ms. Levi:

The City of New Carrollton has received your request under the Maryland Public Information Act, Md. Code Ann., Gen. Prov (“GP”) §§ 4-206 (e) (2) (ii), seeking records for every sworn officer and civilian member of the New Carrollton Police Department for fiscal years 2020 and 2021. The city received your request on February 23, 2022, and will provide you with the requested information within 30 days. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding
the processing of your request.


Robinson Brown
City Clerk
City of New Carrollton
Office: 301-459-6100
Fax: 301-459-8172
Email: rbrown@newcarrolltonmd.gov


